
Lyttelton/Mt Herbert Community Board Agenda 19 September 2007 

13. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 The attached items of correspondence have been received: 
 

13.1 DIAMOND HARBOUR ROADS 
 John Riminton, with suggestions regarding roads in Diamond Harbour. 

 
 STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
 It is recommended that the Board receive this item of correspondence and forward it to staff for 

comment. 
  

13.2 DIAMOND HARBOUR EARLY CHILDHOOD CENTRE 
  Karyn Davis of Port Levy has written to the Board regarding this issue. 
 
  STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
 It is recommended that the Board receive this item of correspondence and forward it to staff for 

comment. 
  

13.3 DIAMOND HARBOUR EARLY CHILDHOOD CENTRE 
  Proposed Diamond Harbour Early Childhood Centre – Nicola Green and H Laird 
 
 STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
 It is recommended that the Board receive this item of correspondence and forward it to staff for 

comment. 
 
 

Note
To be reported to the Council meeting - decision yet to be made


